Cctober
Twenty-first
1922

Dr. Andrew 8. Grant,
207 York Puilding,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Dr. Grant:-

I have just had a pleasant half-
hour with Mr, C. M, Pritzker who shewed me the
Pictorial side of the folder which the Canadian
Social Hygiene Council is putting out.

I was very pleased indeed with what
I saw &nd offer Jou my congratulations on the
conception and the mamner of depicting the several
points you desire to stress. I made but one mild
criticism and that, no doubt, Mr. Pritzker will
communicate to you. I am very

I am very sorry that it will not be
possible for me to attend the meeting in Toronto
on the 27th, but I assure you my best wishes are
wWith you. I am sure a very great deal of good will
result from the distribution of the folder.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




